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No. EDN-HE(21)A(10)03/2022-V &
Directorate of Higher Education 21 DEC 2024
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1 :
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Dated: Shimla-171001 the *~ December, 2024

To
1. All the Principals of Govt. Colleges in Himachal Pradesh.
2. All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in HP.
Subject: Regarding not to park the vehicle in the school/college ground/

premises.

In  continuation to this Directprate letter No. EDN-
HE(21)A(3)06/2020-V-Vol-III dated 17-06-2023 vide which‘;ti-s was directed not to park
vehicles at places meant for students activities. ‘

In this regard, it has come to the notice that these instructions are
not being followed by some of the institutions and still some of the teaching/non-teaching
staff are parking their vehicles in the school/college playground or students activity areas
which hamper the activities of the students and students are not able to play the games.
Playing games and other physical activities are very important for physical and mental
health of the students.

In view of above, you are hereby directed that area of parking the
vehicle be marked in such manner which do not hamper the sports and other activities of
students in the institutions. All the DDHEs are directed to issue necessary directions to all
the Heads of the Schools in your respective district to this effect and direct them to park
their vehicles only at the marked area(s) for the same. Disobedience in the matter will be

viewed very seriously.
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Endst. No. Even Dated Shimla-1 the ' December, 2024
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:-
1~ The TO (IT) Cell (Int) to upload the same on departmental website.
2. Guard File.
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<4~ Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh




